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27th Feb – 3rd March – Fairtrade Week 

2nd March – World Book Day 

17th March – Comic Relief 

24th March – Isle Listen Session 5 

6th April – Last Day of Term 

Key Dates for your Diary 

Welcome Back! We hope you have all had a lovely half term break. After a busy Spring Term 1, we are hoping 
for a slightly quieter term leading up to Easter. Below are a few things to be aware of over the next few 

weeks.  

Mrs Jafry – As you will all be aware Miss Harrison has now started her maternity leave and we are looking 
forward to hearing some news shortly about her new arrival. We are excited to welcome Mrs Jafry to our Year 

4 team and I know she is very much looking forward to teaching the Foxes Class this term!  

Deserts – This will be our learning focus this half term and we are looking forward to exploring what actually 
makes a desert, a desert.  

World Book Day – This year we are inviting the children to come into school with a unique hairstyle on World 
Book Day, as we explore diversity and celebrate difference. There will be prizes awarded in each class. We 
would also like the children to bring into school their favourite book or magazine to share with their peers 

during the day, and we invite you to come into school to read with your child from 3.05pm on the day. 

Manx Lessons – Letters about learning Manx will come home this term, as lessons will start during the Summer 
Term. If your child would like to learn Manx, please return the permission slip to school.  

Home Learning – Please continue to encourage your child to access ItsLearning, Spelling Shed and TT Rockstars 
on a regular basis. It does filter through in lessons when they have done that extra bit of consolidation at home.  

Mrs Callister and Mrs Jafry are available to contact via Class Dojo if you have any queries or concerns, 
but you can also catch us after school or contact us through the school office if required: 

OnchanEnquiries@sch.im 

 

 

 


